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FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE – 
 
 

DISTRICT SEEKS ADDITIONAL PARENT MEMBERS FOR COMMITTEE ON  
PRE-SCHOOL SPECIAL EDUCATION OR COMMITTEE ON SPECIAL EDUCATION 

 
 

AKRON, NEW YORK (April 6, 2021) – The Akron Central School District is seeking additional 
parent members for the Committee on Special Education and the Committee on Pre-School Special 
Education.  The parent volunteers must be a parent of a Special Education student or of a student 
who has been declassified within the last five years to be eligible to serve. Training is available. 
    The purpose of the additional parent member is to assist in building an effective relationship 
between the parent member and other members of the Committee.  An additional parent member 
may be requested by any parent to attend a CSE/CPSE meeting with 72 hours advance notice.  The 

additional parent member is one who shall understand the CSE/CPSE process, including New York 
State/Federal regulations, disability categories, and confidentiality and privacy issues. The additional 
parent member is available to support the relationship between parents and the Committee. 
     For additional information, please contact Mr. Timothy Dunham, Director of Special Education, 
Akron Schools, 47 Bloomingdale Avenue, Akron, New York 14001 or call (716)542-5077. 
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